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Mrs. H. T. Burns, Sr.
Garrison, Horth Dakota

Dear lirs. Burns:

This will acknowledge thank you for your
recent letter in which you sugges that the new lake
to be created by Garrison Dam be after one of our
Indian Tribes rather than after jusgt one of our citizens.

It was certainly good you to take the time
to let we have your views on this apd I was glad to hear
from you. However, it is too late it has already been
decided to name it] Take Th

Whenever you have further comments or suggest-—
ions, do let me hear from you again.

With just every good wish and hoping that you
are well and happy, I am

Sincerely,

Whiju
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